
Dear David,

Further to our recent conversation I would like to thank Peterborough Lions for your 
support of Scouting in Peterborough over many years.

With the use of the Peterborough Lions Community Minibus the groups that I have 
been involved with have been able to take Scouts (aged 10-14) Explorers (14-18) 
and supporting adults to the following places with minimum (fuel only) transport 
costs:

• Shropshire (several visits)
• Long Mynd Adventure Centre
• South Shropshire Hills - Walking
• Snailbeach - Mine Exploration
• Grinshill - Rock Climbing

• Shropshire / Clwyd Borders (several visits)
• Chirk Bunk House
• Hiking and Navigation
• Exploring Llangollen Canal
• Llanymynech Mine Exploration 

• Nottinghamshire (visits)
• Sherbrooke Campsite
• Sherwood Forest Hikes and Exploration
• Camp Activities

• Norfolk
• SWAN Sailing Expedition to The Broads (many years)

• Bedfordshire
• Cardington - Whitewater Canoeing (several visits)

• Hereford & Worcestershire
• Warren Oak Campsite
• Malvern Hills

• Local 
• Yarwell

• Hiking
• Camping
• Nene Valley Railway

• Fineshades Woods 
• Hiking
• Swedish Shelters
• Orienteering

• Huntingdon Swimming Pool (Several visits)

I hope you are able to get funding for a replacement vehicle to continue your support 
to Scouting and other organisations in Peterborough.

With best wishes 

Greg Jones
Joint SL - Apollo Troop - 2nd Nene Scouts
www.2ndnenescouts.org.uk

http://www.2ndnenescouts.org.uk/

